
From: Murray Last  
Sent: 06 May 2022 20:31 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree trimming 
 
My garden is in the Rochester conservation area (16 Rochester Terrace), and 
has a huge bay tree that needs trimming as it seriously shades the gardens of 
both No.16 and no. 15. My neighbour and I reckon it’s time to reduce its height 
and width, for which we need your permission. 

 
I attach a photo of the bay tree. - 

We propose to have it trimmed later in the summer once the magpies have 
flown. We notice their nesting just now. 
 
Thanks, 
Murray Last 
16 Rochester Terrace,  
NW1 9JN  
 
 
 


